
 

               
        

 

                                

                           

                             

                               

    

 

      

     

     

     

       

 
                           
                         

                          
                            

             
 

                               
                         

                       

 
                   

 
 
 
 
 

 
 

New Monthly Rates for the Alaska Pioneer Homes 
Effective January 1, 2022 

In April 2020, Governor Dunleavy signed House Bill 96 into law. A component of this bill 
includes a yearly requirement for the Department of Health and Social Services to adjust 
the set monthly rates to reflect the annual federal Social Security Cost of Living increase. 

As such, effective January 1, 2022 the new monthly rates will be increasing by 5.9% to 
the following: 

Level I: $3,182 

Level II: $5788 

Level III: $8,382 

Level IV: $10,012 

Level V: remain $15,000 

The Division of Alaska Pioneer Homes offers assistance to residents who are unable to 
pay the full monthly amount, through a service known as the Payment Assistance 
Program. For those residents who are part of the Payment Assistance Program, rates 
are based on a resident’s income. For more information on the Division of Alaska 
Pioneer Homes’ Payment Assistance Program, click here. 

The division looks forward to continuing to serve the great seniors of the Last Frontier – 
if you have questions or would like additional information concerning the new rates 
please contact the Alaska Pioneer Homes Central office at (907) 465‐4416. 

For full text of House Bill 96, click here. 


